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                     LA CROSSE, WI  54601-3396 
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     FAX: 608-789-8184  
 
 

      
 
 
 

September 8, 2015 
 
 
     Re:  SANITARY MANHOLE REPLACEMENT 
      (10TH STREET & LA CROSSE STREET) 
         (QUOTE)  
 
 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
 
The following quote was received for the Sanitary Manhole Replacement (10th Street & 
La Crosse Street) Project: 
 
 
MCHUGH EXCAVATING & PLUMBING, INC. $35,150.00 
ONALASKA, WISCONSIN 
 
 
The City Engineer recommends rejecting the bid due to the quote proposal amount  
exceeding the budget.  
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
     Randy Turtenwald 
     City Engineer 
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